
EMT TO AEMT
Western Virginia EMS Council in conjunction with its New 

River Valley Training Center is excited to announce an 
EMT to AEMT Course coming to Radford.

This course is expected to begin in September 2024 and 
end in April 2025. Applications and full course 

information will be released in the coming weeks.

For more information contact Chris Christensen, 
cchristensen@vaems.org
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